
UPCOMING EVENTS100 DAYS OF SCHOOL

Reminders

The 100th day of school will take place on
Friday, January 27th. To show our school
spirit and commemorate this special day, we
are asking our students to dress up like they
are 100 years old. If your child would like to
participate, it's easy! We encourage you to
find items around your house that students
could wear to resemble someone who is 100
years old.  Some examples might be glasses,
sweaters, curlers, stockings, button down
shirts, bow ties, suspenders, etc.  We look
forward to celebrating this accomplishment! 

January 10 - SSC/ELAC @ 2:30
on Google Meets

January 16 - Martin Luther King
Jr. Day - No School

January 20 - 2nd Trimester
Progress Reports 

January 27 -  100 Day of
School Celebration 

January 30 - Spell-A-Thon Kick
Off 

The After School Program will be starting at Washington on January
17th. This is a free program open to Washington students.  If you are
interested or want to learn more please call or stop by our office! 



Spell-A-Thon

Our 2023-2024
registration dates are
just around the corner!  
We will be sending out
fliers in the mail for all
incoming transitional
kindergarten and
kindergarten students.
Please see the flier
below for more
information!

Our final fundraiser of the year will
kick-off on January 30th.  It will be
our annual Spell-A-Thon that will
take place on February 16th.  This

fundraiser will help to cover the cost
of our remaining school events. We
really appreciate your support and

will be sending out more
information at the end of the month.   

Each year, students on an
Interdistrict Transfer must submit a
renewal request to the Kingsburg
Elementary Charter School District
Office by February 1st.  The forms
may be picked up at any KECSD

school office, the district office, or
online at www.kesd.org (Click on

families and District Forms.) 

Interdistrict Transfer


